W P P G

The Wheatbridge Patients’ Participation Group

Minutes of the WPPG Meeting held on 9 January 2024 

Present:
Judith Stanley

Ruth Ludford


Spencer Hoskin

Mike Little
Tony Pope


Ann Bailey


Dr S Savage


Libby Morris


Angie Baker


Tracey Lawson



Apologies:
Philip Abbott


Sue Ottowell


Ian Edmundson

1. Welcome and Introductions

Judith welcomed everyone to the Meeting.
2. Minutes of Previous Meeting

The minutes of the meeting on 10 October 2023 were agreed as a true and correct record.

3. Feedback from Group Reps
There was no feedback from group reps.
4. Items from the suggestion box 
There were no suggestions.

Judith thanked both Spencer and Tracey for checking the suggestion box.
5. Any Other Business
Ruth asked how the Practice received clinic letters from the 
hospital.

Dr Savaqe explained that they were received electronically and scanned on by the admin team.  She also explained that the Practice now had two GPA's in place who are being trained so that they can help the Doctors process these documents.

Judith asked what the GP/management of the Practice would like the WPPG to help with going forward – what the biggest challenges are and how the WPPG can help.  It felt like the WPPG needed more focus as it feels disjointed from the Surgery at present.  Contact will be made with other PPGs in the area to see how they work and what impact they have on their individual Practices and feed back made at the next meeting.

Dr Savage will speak to the Partners and agreed to give an overview at the next meeting. 

It was felt that a newsletter would be a good place to start informing patients what went off at the Practice, including who the staff were and the number of appointments missed as well as the length of time missed.  Angie will ask one of the apprentices to do a newsletter. 
6. Date of next meeting

The next meeting will take place on Tuesday, 16 April 2024 at 
12.00 noon.  This will be the Annual General Meeting.
Judith thanked members for attending.  
The meeting closed at 1.15pm.
